May 25, 2021

We, the residents of the 1000 block of Bewdley Ave request to have our
block designated ‘Residential Parking Only’.

We are concerned that we will be severely challenged to access parking
on our block once the development that was once the property of the
Old English Inn is completed.

Even though the developer is claiming that they are providing adequate
parking spaces for all their residents, the reality is they will still require
‘on road parking’. The proposed underground parking will not easily
accommodate larger vehicles such as trucks and SUVs. Also, please
keep in mind that many (especially elderly people) are timid about
parking below ground.

Our short block of 1000 block of Bewdley will be the most accessible to
these new residents as there will be a gate at the north end of Hither
Green Park allowing easy access to the 1000 block of Bewdley.

Without the gate, the new residents would spread out their parking
needs amongst all the surrounding streets. With the gate, they will

naturally fill up the 1000 block of Bewdley before attempting to park on
other streets.

100% of the residents of this block have been canvassed. All but one
resident has responded favourably.

|, I - \assed all the residents of the
1000 block of Bewdley.
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